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 Andrea Sarner COMMNT2015/0544/P 03/03/2015  22:04:44 1.We live behind the Finchley Road, not far from this building. Our road is already full of cars looking 

to park at night, since the opening of JW3, and the proposed nightclub would certainly exacerbate this.

2.Many people of all ages walk up from Finchley Road Station past this building, and the pavement 

would be blocked by smokers outside the nightclub, possibly drunk and certainly talking loudly enough 

to waken and disturb residents in the area.

3. This is a residential area and a nightclub is not appropriate.  Please protect our neighbourhood!
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